
 

Deerhurst and Apperley Church of England School   

    Headteacher: Mrs Jayne Neveu, BA [Hons].NPQH 

NPNPQH 
Telephone: 01452 780374 
 

 

Apperley   

Gloucester   

GL19 4DQ   

Email: admin@deerhurst.gloucs.sch.uk 
 

www.deerhurst.gloucs.sch.uk 
  

      

 
Learning and living as children of God 

(Ephesians5:1)(You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 
 

Tuesday 21st May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Reception Intake September 2024, 

 

 
Starting School - Reception 

 
All Reception children starting school will start school on Tuesday 3rd September 2024. Children can be brought to the 
school entrance (doors) from 8.40 onwards where they will be met and you will say goodbye. The school registration for 
lessons is at 08.45 but children are always welcome to come to school from 8.40. The children will stay in school until 12 

noon this week. 
 
The following week, week commencing 9th September they will stay for lunch and leave at 1pm. Then the following week, 
week commencing 16th September they will be in school full time. 

 
Date for diary:   New Class invitation 3.15-3.45 Wednesday 11th September 2024– this will be to have another 

opportunity to meet Miss Robinson and know more about the learning and expectations of the class and for you to ask any 
questions. 
 
Miss Robinson will put together a transition pack for you and your child and this will be available when you come 
into school on Wednesday 10th July between 3.30 – 4pm (adults only please if possible). It will also have all the 
details about lunches and uniforms but also some summer work, together with a letter from Miss Robinson.  
 
If you have, any concerns at all please email or ring into school. We are really looking forward to welcoming you to our 
lovely school community 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs J Neveu 

 
 


